
 

 

EAST AYRSHIRE COUNCIL  
(Various Roads, Hollybush, Waterside and B730 Coalhall to Drongan) 
(30mph and 40mph Speed Limits, Revocation and Amendment) ORDER 2024 
 

Report 

Background to the Proposals  

It has been noted that the roads contained within this proposals currently do not have a suitable 

speed restrictions in place when taking into consideration conditions and the variables of the locality. 

The council propose to take action with the reduction of speed in the roads included in this proposal. 

Associated Strategies and Council Policy’s 

One of East Ayrshire Councils key polices outlined in the 5 year strategic plan (2023) is “Delivering a 

Clean Green East Ayrshire” Evidence shows that the reduction of speeds can improve local air 

quality.  

Another key policy is improving community wellbeing. Speed limit reductions create safer and more 

efficient roads for road users.  

Proposal Elements  

Please see the supplementary plan for a detailed overview of the planned restrictions 


